
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
April 14, 2014 
 
 
To: File in the matter of Green Meadow CGWA (41I-30022395) 
From: Millie Heffner, Bureau Chief  
 
 
The Green Meadow Temporary Controlled Groundwater Area was originally established on April 
11, 2008 and extended three times.  On December 10, 2013, R. Allan Payne, counsel for the 
Petitioners for the Green Meadow Controlled Groundwater Area, informed the Department of 
Natural Resources and Conservation that the Petitioners do not intend to pursue a permanent 
controlled groundwater area for Green Meadow and the Petitioners would not appear at any 
hearing set for that purpose.  Petitioners requested that a hearing not be held and allow the 
Green Meadow Temporary Controlled Groundwater Area to expire on April 11, 2014. 
 
As a result, the Department did not conduct a hearing and has allowed the Green Meadow 
Controlled Groundwater Area (41I-30022395) to EXPIRE.   
 
Expiration of the Green Meadow Temporary Controlled Groundwater Area does not preclude 
future consideration of a controlled groundwater area under current existing statutes. 
 
 


